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From: Barbara Moschetta
To: Kalee Shaberts
Subject: Flooding at 560 DeNarvaez Drive
Date: Monday, May 27, 2024 9:29:53 AM

September 1, 2023

https://us-phishalarm-ewt.proofpoint.com/EWT/v1/OfAcniU2GOww01OV!g82Ben2JyR7eDDnIjvYUCg89hCd1xAKIh95MbhVpdtPdnjsIidTCO5fvSJ4nPGEkw_fnRXoynjsHRiHmZ7K7MS7S_lwKWo-QUYVuwQEBMZ1okCJoeFM1jb68RFFowSac$
mailto:bmosch539@gmail.com
mailto:KShaberts@longboatkey.org


August 30, 2023

As a result of flooding caused by Idalia, we lost the refrigerator, stove, washing machine,
clothes dryer and dishwasher.  Replacement cost for all together with drywall was
approximately $3,500.  We personally did the cleanup and repair.  Unfortunately, the no name
mid December 2023 storm, which no one received any warnings about, caused repeated
damage and losses due to our total unpreparedness.

Barbara Moschetta


